MYHA Board of Directors

Meeting Minutes
April 7, 2011

Meeting was called to order by President Scott Strong at 7:03.  Mission and vision were read by Aaron Richards.  Role call was taken and the following members were present:  Scott Strong, LeAnne Talberg, Michelle Klass, Pam Entorf, Brent Miller, Lori Paulson, Aaron Richartz, Jane Strong.  Not present were:  Aaron Keopple, Erik Davidson, Beth Janvrin, Tim Rowan 

Member comments:  None
Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle Klass distributed a report of the current finances of MYHA.  There was approximately $15,000 remaining at the end of the year.  The board voted to pay the final ice bill of the season in the total of $7000.  The remaining money will be used to purchase additional maroon and black jerseys for Peewees.
President’s Report:  
Discussion was held regarding an issue with the Bernatello’s tournament sponsorship.  A mis-communication occurred regarding the cost of the sign being included in the agreed sponsorship.  It was proposed that MYHA cover the extra cost associated with the sign being made.  Bernatello’s would be asked to pay the $1800 originally agreed upon and the rest would be MYHA responsibility.  Motion made by Jane Strong to approved this arrangement.  Second was made by Lori Paulson.  All voted in favor and motion was approved.
Discussion was held regarding the progress toward a new arena facility.  Several questions were raised and discussed regarding the current plan.  It was discussed whether Aaron Keopple should continue to be the Ice Board Rep for MYHA.  It was decided that we are going to ask the Ice Board to meet with the MYHA board in the future and we will not need Aaron to be the representative.
Committee assignments for the current year were discussed.  It was discussed whether any current board member would  like to change their committee assignment for the upcoming year.  Jane Strong indicated her desire to move to fundraising and the communication area is now open for a new board member.
Aaron Richartz made a motion to adjourn.  Motion was seconded by Lori Paulson.  All voted in favor and the meeting is adjourned at 8:49 p.m.
